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 Phun in Physics 
   NNSA opens registration for Nevada Regional Science Bowl 

The National Nuclear Security Administration Nevada Site Office is pleased to 

announce team registration is now open for the 14th Annual Nevada Regional Science 

Bowl. All high schools in Nevada, northern Arizona, eastern California and southern 

Utah are eligible to participate. The competition is scheduled for February 11-12, 2005, 

at the University of Nevada, Las Vegas campus.   

The U.S. Department of Energy established the National Science Bowl in 1991  

to encourage students to achieve educational excellence in the sciences.  Since its 

inception, more than 100,000 young men and women from across the country have 

participated in this competition.  Competing teams are quizzed on scientific topics in 

biology, chemistry, physics, astronomy, earth science, general science, and mathematics.  

Each team is composed of four students, one alternate student, and a teacher who serves 

as an advisor and coach. 

If you are a high school teacher and would like to register a student team for the 

Nevada Regional Science Bowl, please contact La Tomya Glass at (702) 295-1134 or  

e-mail glasslr@nv.doe.gov. 
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